
September 17, 1991 

  

A Special meeting was held on September 17, 1991 at 11:00 a.m. by the Mount Joy 

Township Supervisors at the Municipal Building on Hoffman Home Road to open bids for 

a new pickup truck for the township.  All members were present.   

 

Bidder     Year of Truck     Bid Amount 

Zentz Chevrolet   1992     $13,175.23 

Wintrode Chevrolet   1992     $15,294.00 

Wintrode Chevrolet   1991     $14,995.00 

 

The decision is to be tabled until the meeting on September 19, 1991 to give the 

Supervisors a chance to look at the truck and talk to the dealers.  

 

Submitted by Ellen T. Dayhoff, secretary.   


